
The Garden Club of Norfolk, Inc. 
Membership Form 

July 2020- June 2021 
 

Today’s Date  

Full Name  

Birth, month & day  

Home phone  

Cell phone  

Mailing Address  

Email address  

 

Newsletters will be sent to the email address above. Honorary and Gold members (over 80 years) are exempt from dues. 

 

Month I ​WILL NOT​ be available​ to serve on the 2020-2021 Hospitality Committee ________________________________ 

 

Check off your areas of interest: 

_____ Awards/Grants _____ Garden Therapy Chair _____ Website _____ ACE Coordinator 

_____ Club Photographer _____ Native Plant Committee _____ Scholarships _____ Junior Gardening 

_____ Library Display Case _____ Newsletter _____ Welcome new members 

_____ Facebook Coordinator _____ Yearbook/Bookmark _____ Hospitality Chairman 

  

Please indicate the ACE garden(s) you would like to continue to work on or be a part of this summer. If you are physically 

unable to work in a garden, please indicate which month you would like to supply a floral arrangement for the library. 

_____ Town Roundabouts _____ Town Hall Planters _____ Town Hall Sign 

_____ H.Olive Day Sign _____ H.Olive Day Butterfly Garden _____ Herb Garden 

_____ Fire Station Sign _____ Rose Garden _____ Library Entrance Garden 

_____ Library Flowers _____ Adele’s Birdhouse Garden  

  

Suggestions for activities or programs are appreciated (continue on the back if necessary) 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Due to the ongoing uncertainty in our community, ​we are reducing our annual dues this year to $15.00.  

Please mail this form and payment  to the Garden Club of Norfolk, P.O. Box 444, Norfolk, MA 02056 with your dues of 

$15.00 for the 2020-2021 garden club year. If you do not have access to email, we can mail your newsletter directly to 

you for an additional $5.  Checks are payable to the Garden Club of Norfolk. Once dues are received, you will be given a 

membership card that can be used for discounts at several local nurseries. ​FYI-​ $7.50 of your dues is sent to the Garden 

Club of Massachusetts Federation for club insurance and club dues. Donations will be accepted for 

scholarships/camperships.  Thank you! 
 

Thank​ you for completing the form. ​This information will be used for the sole purpose of the Garden Club of Norfolk for its annual yearbook, newsletter, and email. 

This information will not be shared with any outside party and will not be published on the Garden Club of Norfolk’s website. 


